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Alaska State Legislature

Please enter into the record my testimony to the

Senate Finance
committee name

Committee on 

SB 139


,  dated  

 3-31-10
bill # / subject





public hearing date

Dear Senators,

 

I am writing you with my concern regarding the omission of Licensed Professional Counselors (LPCs) in SB 139.  
This is an important bill which I would support, with the inclusion of LPCs.  Licensed Professional Counselors provide many of the front line direct mental/behavioral health services to the people of Alaska.  We help to fulfill the realization of the vision of the Alaska Mental Health Act (Title 47) in serving to fill the mental/behavioral health vacuum throughout Alaska.  To meet the needs that you seek to address, it is necessary to include LPCs in this legislation.  
My colleagues and I, ask you to make this small but important addition to this important piece of legislation.

 

Sincerely,

 

J.R. Myers, LPC

President

Kenai Peninsula Counselors Association   







